
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Accident Insurance Requirements for Students 
 
Student accident coverage is recommended and voluntary for parents to consider for their child.  
It is important for parents to understand that the Board does not provide insurance for students 
against any accidental death, disability, dismemberment or medical expenses that might occur 
as a result of accident during school activities, including sporting events and field trips.   
 
Insure My Kids protection plan is made available to parents, at low cost, to provide benefits for 
dental injuries and other accidents which may occur through participating in high-risk activities.  
In fact, there are options in the package for coverage outside of school hours including holidays 
and weekends.  Please see the brochure for information or visit www.insuremykids.com.  
 
Many parents may have accidental coverage as part of their employers benefit plan.  It’s 
important for parents to review their plans to make sure they have the necessary coverage for 
high-risk activities.  Parents may want to consider purchasing additional personal coverage to 
reduce the anxiety associated from an injury to their child.     
 
Grand Erie District School Board requires that all parents declare whether or not they 
have accident insurance.  A declaration form was sent home at the beginning of the 
school year for parent/guardian review and signature.   
 


